
THANK YOU VERY MUCH

MARCH 2024

 

Dear Pastor Seulean,

Thank you for allowing God to use your giving to make this ministry possible. Thank you for sending $100.00 
this month. You are a blessing.

I had the privilege of travelling to Peru last week for a Fires of Evangelism conference with my good friend, Bro. 
Zach Foust. Over 600 attended the evening services, including 35 pastors, missionaries, and evangelists. I taught 
and preached ten times. Ten people surrendered to serve the Lord full time. Almost 200 of the delegates were 
young people, many of whom had made full-time service decisions in a recent youth camp.

Our annual 5-Day-Bible Clubs conclude today. We will give you a final report on the results in our next letter. 
We have a Big Day planned for tomorrow. Please pray for a great response.

We had nine people saved and gave out over 600 tracts in January and February.

We pray for you. Thank you so much for praying for us.

Bro. Tommy and Emily Ashcraft                                         
John. 9:4


